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20th October 2021
Dear parents and carers of year 5 and 6 pupils, 
After the half term break, we will be delivering lessons on puberty to the UKS2 children.
The lessons will be taken from PSHE Matters and Goodness and Mercy, the schemes that we follow to teach this subject, and we will be talking about the changes that happen to girls and boys during puberty.

For these lessons, the boys and girls will be separated and the girls will be taught by either Miss Warburton or Miss Kuczaj and the boys by either Mr Ford or Mr Woodward. 
Later in the year, we will be teaching lessons that cover the Relationships and Sex Education curriculum, and more information about the objectives we will be covering can be found in our RSE policy, which is on the school website. We will give you more information about these lessons nearer the time that we are going to deliver them.

If you have any questions about this, please contact Miss Warburton on peonies@st-james.derbyshire.sch.uk 
Thank you for your support.

Best wishes,

Miss Warburton, Miss Kuczaj,  Mr Hannan and Mrs Collins
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